
From: mvolk@uwm.edu [mailto:mvolk@uwm.edu] 

Sent: Saturday, May 12, 2007 1:24 PM 

To: planadmin 

Cc: theakovac@sbcglobal.net 

Subject: 5 STORY PARKING STRUCTURE 

 

Hi my name is Max Volk, I live just a few blocks away from the proposed site of the 5 story 

garage, and I think that this would horribly detract from the aesthetics that surround the 

lot in contention. I am a senior at UWM in the architecture department and believe that 

this building is a mistake and further planning and development options should be 

explored before breaking any ground. 

Even though the dean of the architecture school is a large proponet of the project I 

believe it is a foolish endeavor that is just going to be put up for the goals of increasing 

private corporation revenue. Please do NOT put this plan into action. 

Thank you, 

Max Volk 


